
PASTORAL TEAM MEETING 

THURSDAY 7TH JUNE 2018 

 

Present:     Fr Jimmy McPhillips, Seamus O’Dare, Veronica Swift,  

                  Geraldine Meehan, Deirdre Leonard, Yvonne Burke,  

                  Sr Edel Bannon, Linda Woods, Martina Jones, Pauline Dolan,  

                  Anna Corrigan, Margaret Corrigan, John Duffy, Marie McGowan. 

 

Apologies: Damien Flynn, Julie Anne Flynn. 

 

MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES 

 

VISIT OF POPE FRANCIS 

 

Fr Jimmy reported that Croke Park and RDS are fully booked for weekend 25th/26th 

August. Tickets for the Phoenix Park Mass will be made available free of charge. 

One free family ticket will be issued to every Parish in the country, those who are 

interested in going will be asked to submit their names and a draw will be made at 

mass to choose the family to go. 

 

STUDENTS MASS 

 

Approximately 40 exam students attended Mass in Monea. Candles and prayer 

leaflets were made available in all three Churches, this enabled more young people 

to receive these. 

 

CENSUS INFORMATION 

 

Parishioners interested in Art and Design, Photography and improving the Parish 

Website/Newsletter are invited to a meeting on Tuesday 12th June at 8pm in the 

Parish meeting rooms. Seamus and Fr. Jimmy will meet them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



AGENDA 

 

CEMETERY WEEKEND 

28TH / 29TH JULY 

 

Boho:              Ambo required.  

                        Check PA system. 

                        Reading, Psalm, Rosary. (Margaret) 

 

Monea:             An extra Eucharistic Minister is needed. 

                         Reading, Psalm, Rosary. (Linda) 

 

Derrygonnelly: Ambo required. 

                         Car parking stewards and ushers are required. 

                         Reading, Psalm, Rosary. (Veronica) 

 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK 

SATURDAY 11TH AUGUST 

 

Invitations to the Ceremony and Lunch will be delivered to housebound 

parishioners. We need the assistance of Ushers, First Aiders, Carers,  Eucharistic 

Ministers, Reader and Parish Choir for the Ceremony. Lunch will follow in Tir 

Navar. 

 

PARISH WORLD FAMILY DAY 

 

CARRICK GRAVEYARD 

SUNDAY 5TH AUGUST 

 

The chairman, on behalf of the Pastoral Team, wishes to extend a big  

‘Thank You’ to Bernice Swift at Fermanagh and Omagh District Council. 

Bernice has organised that Carrick Graveyard will be tidied up ahead of our Parish 

Prayer Service/Picnic Event. We need to promote this event. Prepare flyers and take 

home leaflets. It is the root of a Christian site in the locality and it’s historical 

significance is recorded in Fr Gallagher’s book. Speak with people in the vicinity 

who may have knowledge on the history of this site. Preparations include: Seeking 

permission to park in the farmyard, use of a quad and trailer. Notify PSNI, arrange 

transport and have stewards for road safety. Prayer Service: Reader and Psalm 

(Seamus), Prayers of Intercession (Martina), Choir. 

 



AGHANAGLACK MASS 

SUNDAY 9TH SEPTEMBER 

 

Margaret, having done some investigations, reported issues regarding insurance, 

vehicular access and other matters which could pose difficulty when bringing a 

crowd of people to this ancient site. It was therefore decided to put the plan on hold. 

There is another potential site of a Mass Rock on The Barrs, this will be pursed in 

the meantime. 

 

JOHN PAUL II 

 

The group are on a break at present as it is exam time. Some are going to Lourdes 

and the term is finishing. 

 

The next meeting will be on Thursday 2nd August at 8pm. Marie read the final prayer 

and Margaret will bring a prayer for the next meeting. The meeting ended at 9pm. 

 
 


